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From the Head Teacher 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

It’s the final week of term and everyone has been 
hard at work to ensure that our pupils achieve the 
absolute best they can.   

We held a parent workshop all around FGM—
thank you to those parents who came along, we 
hope it was useful and you were able to take away 
some important information.  It is a topic that we 
should all be aware of in order to safeguard our 
girls.   

Happy Diwali to all those families who are cele-
brating!  The whole school has learnt about the 
traditions and history surrounding the event,  
dressing up in our party clothes and celebrating 
with our friends.  

We wish everyone a happy half term, stay safe 
and we’ll see you all when we return on Monday 
31st October.  

 

Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 

Headteacher  
 

Diwali  
 
Today we learnt all about Diwali! We now know 
why it is celebrated and what followers do dur-
ing this special time of year.  We had so much 
fun celebrating and loved getting the chance to 
dress up.  Happy Diwali!  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Attendance Race 
 
The results for  Autumn Term 1, 
week 6: 
 
Miss Walford’s Class in Year 3 have to 
share the lead with Miss Akthar’s Class—
Year 5, who have romped even closer to the 
finish line! They are hotly followed by Year 
4 Miss Xue’s class and Year 1 Miss New-
man’s class. Watch out...they are only 1 
point behind!!! 
 
Who will Win the race for Autumn term 1?  
Will it be a class who gets a perfect 100% 
attendance? Will Miss Xue Or Miss New-
man’s class steal the lead away from Miss 
Walford and Miss Akthar’s class? 
 
Remember, it’s up to each one of you to 
come to school every day to ensure your 
class scores the highest number of points      
possible to win the race. It is also           
important NOT TO BE LATE! 
 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who 
gained School Star status for 

Showing a really Impressive Attitude 

1N: Filip 1F: Jessica 

2P:  Aailyaa 2M: David 

3L: Tameem 3W:  Halima S 

4B: Victor 4X: Izaan 

5A: Mhamed 5G: Riley 

6S: Supriya 6M:  Prusha 
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Diary Dates 
 

Autumn half term holiday begins on    
Monday 24th October 2022 and ends on 
Friday 28th October 2022. 
 
Children return to school on Monday 31st  
October 2022 
 
Last day of the Autumn term  is Friday 
16th December 2022 and the Christmas   
Holiday begins on   Monday 19th       
December 2022 ending Monday January 
2nd 2023 

Remember you can contact us via the school’s  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


